
          Date: January 6, 2022

   

 

Clarification Notice 
For 

Delhi University Ward Quota Admissions for LL.B. and LL.M. Courses (2021-22) 

 

It is hereby explicitly clarified and unequivocally reiterated that above mentioned 

ward quota admissions in accordance with Academic Council Resolution No. 9 dated 27/11/20 

and notification No.AC.1/Ward Quota/2020/301 dated 21
st 

December 2020, are subject to the 

decision of the Bar Council of India, the Regulatory Authority under The Advocate Act, 1961; and 

Joginder Sukhija v. Union of India. 

         

Sd/- 

 

 

Prof. (Dr.) Usha Tandon 

        Dean, Faculty of Law & 

        Head, Department of Law 


